
Love & Responsibility Series 
Join us for a free four part lecture series exploring 
the practical, unifying relationship implications of 
John Paul II's teaching "Love and Responsibility.” 

First talk is October 22nd at 7 p.m. at the UNL 
Newman Center. Event is geared toward married 
and engaged couples, but anyone is welcome to 

attend. More information on the Family Life Office 
webpage. Questions? 

Call NFP Office- 402-473-0630 

 
CCD/CYO NEWS 

Next CCD/CYO Class – 
 Wednesday, October 2nd at 7pm. 

 

Altar Society News 
The Altar Society is in need of basket donations for 

our Welcome Basket Project.   
Medium sized, decorative baskets would be 
appreciated. These baskets will be filled with 

church info and gifts to give to new families as they 
register to attend our church. 

 
We have filled and sent one box of items to Matt 

Greathouse and his unit, who are serving 
overseas.  If you would like to contribute and did 

not get the opportunity, there is another box in the 
back of the church.  There is a list of items that 

they can really use near the box.  Matt's wife has 
the beauty shop in Giltner.  Thank you.  

 Joyce and Karen 

We are expanding our Church library. We welcome 
books, DVDs, and CDs of a solidly Christian nature. 
Please drop them off in the old Church hall, in the 
area of the one and only bookshelf! They will be 

processed and categorized appropriately.  
 

St. Ann’s Choir 
Willing to participate in 4 Masses a 
year?  St. Ann's is looking for VOICES 
to sing in a quarterly choir.  Each 
quarter we will sing at one Mass, 
practice will be one hour prior to 

that Mass, and you do not have to participate every 
quarter.  There will be very little impact on your busy 
schedule but a big impact on the Parish.  As always, St. 
Ann's Choir will be singing for Christmas, which is rapidly 
approaching!   If you would like to have your named added 
to the choir for email/text reminders, please contact the 
office at 402-845-2707 or speak to Ashley Dorwart or 
Christine Quist.  Not sure if you want to participate?  Just 
remember: "He who sings prays twice."--St. Augustine of 
Hippo  
 

NEW!!! Children’s Sing-a-long Choir 
St. Ann’s is also starting a children’s sing-a-long choir.  Alicia 
O’Donnell will be practicing with the kids during the last 15 
minutes of CCD each week.  They will be learning Mass 
parts and some songs.  Ashley Dorwart will be picking a 
Saturday or Sunday every now and then for the kids to 
come up and sing-a-long with Ashley!  We are very excited 
about this opportunity for our young people!  Thank you to 
Alicia and Ashley for making this possible.  A note will come 
home with kids as to when this sing-a-long Mass will be.  

Schedules are being figured out…it will also be posted in 
the bulletin!   

 

St. Ann’s Catholic Church 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 

26th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

September 29, 2019 
 

202 N 5th 
Doniphan NE  68832 

Mailing Address:  P O Box 407 
Office Phone:  402-845-2707; Rectory Phone:  402-845-4477 

Social Hall:  402-845-2713; Father’s Phone:  402-326-5168 
stanns@cdolinc.net 

www.stannsdoniphan.org 
Rectory:  404 Cedar 

Office Hours: Mon. –Thurs. - 8:15am-11am 
 

 
 

CONFESSIONS: Saturday 3:00-3:50 pm 
 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS 

Monday (30th) 6:00 pm Ruth Swanson+  

Tuesday (1st) 7:00 am Poor Souls in Purgatory   

Wednesday(2nd) 7:00 am Germaine Hemberger+  

 Thursday (3rd) 7:00 am Robert McCarthy+    

Friday (4th) 7:00 am Frank, Lucille, & Terry 
Placzek+  

 Saturday(5th) 4:00 pm Charles Hoarty+  

Sunday (6th) 9:00 am Mary Volkmer   
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STEWARDSHIP: (9/22/2019) 
                

Adult                $2,570.00      Weekly Budget             $2,659.85 

Plate                   $222.00      YTD Budget                 $31,918.20 

Children         $3.75       YTD Actual                  $27,213.29 

Maintenance           $0.00    YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)($4,704.91) 

CCD Support       $210.00 
TOTAL:             $3,005.75 
  

Thank you for your donations! 

 
CONSIDER having a Mass celebrated for 
someone you love, living or deceased.   
There is no greater gift!  Envelopes can be found 
on the back table for your request.  The 

customary offering for a Mass in the Diocese of Lincoln is 
$10 however, Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an 
offering.  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  
Friday, October 4th from  

7:30 AM – 3:30 PM   ALL ARE WELCOME! 
Please Note: We have openings for the    
“10:30 – 11:30 AM” Adoration hour. If 

you are interested in this hour for October 4th or 
are interested in taking it on a regular basis, please 
contact the office.  Thank you! 
 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Retreat House has 

upcoming weekend retreats of interest to all men and 
women.  Learn more at goodcounselretreat.com or call 
402-786-2705. 

 October 4-6, Fr. Justin Wylie "Deepen your 
appreciation of the Marian Dogmas” & Meditations 
on the Titles accorded to Our Lady 

 October 17 - 20, Fr. Zachary, SOLT "Eucharistic 
Retreat- Mary, Mother of the Eucharist” 

 October 25 - 27, Fr. Christopher Stoley  “Retreat will 
be given in Spanish in its entirety. 

Life Chain 
A peaceful and prayerful gathering to remind the 
community and its leaders that we care about the 
plight of the pre-born children slaughtered daily 
through abortions. “Apathy is the glove through which 
evil slips its hand” (Bodie Thoene) 
Sunday, October 6, between 2:00p.m. and 3:00p.m. 
Doniphan St. Ann’s and Kenesaw Sacred Heart will 
cover the block along Burlington between 15th and 16th 
streets. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Annual Salad Luncheon and Taco Bar 
Monday, October 7, 2019 

11a.m. – 1 p.m. 
St. Michael’s Church, Theisen Hall 

715 Creighton Ave 
$1 Raffle featuring 10 different prizes 

For more information, please see the flyer in the 
Vestibule. 

St. Ann’s Bible Study 
Join us for a 23-week Bible Study, beginning Sunday, October 5 at 
10:15 am - 11:45 am in the old Church Hall. Presenter Jeff 
Cavins shows us how fourteen of the Bible's narrative books tell 
the biblical story from beginning to end and give us the keys to 
understand the amazing story woven throughout Scripture. 
The Great Adventure Bible Timeline is designed so that anyone 
can make sense of the Bible and experience the life-changing 
power of God's Word. Study kits are optional, but if you wish to 
purchase one, they are $38.00 each when pre-ordered. There 
will be an 15-minute introductory video presentation and an 
opportunity to place orders this Sunday, September 29 in the old 
Church Hall, following the 9:00 am Mass. For additional info, 
please contact Kathy Williams at 402-744-0099.   

 
Servant Workshop:  Matt Simmons, Director of Evangelization & 
Spiritual Formation, will continue this 3-part series workshop on 
October 7th and November 4th, 2019 at John XXIII Diocesan 
Center from 6:30-8:30pm.  The workshop is intended for anyone 
involved in apostolic work, i.e., St. Vincent de Paul society, 
Catholic school teachers, Marriage Encounter, etc. and is 
designed to help you manifest Jesus more fully as you serve the 
people of God.  The workshop is free and registration is kindly 
requested.  For topic details and to register please 
visit  https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/03-oe-servant-workshop-
fall-2019.    Questions? Call 402-473-0615 or email Annette-
Wemhoff@cdolinc.net 

SATURDAY - Ministry Assignments 

October 5th– 4:00 pm – Saturday 
ACOLYTE Dave Kusek 

READER / LECTOR Christine Quist 

HEAD SERVER Benjamin VanDiest 

SERVERS Volunteer/Volunteer 

MUSICIAN Alicia O’Donnell 

SUNDAY - Ministry Assignments 

October 6th– 9:00 am – Sunday 
ACOLYTE Rich Mlinar 

READER / LECTOR Pat O’Donnell 

HEAD SERVER Riley Mason 

SERVERS Carter Schultz/Owen Schultz 

MUSICIAN Ros McDermott 

ROSARY 8:40 am Charlene Hruby 
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